
We would like to draw your attention to an initiative of the German Academic Exchange 
service (DAAD, www.daad.de). This year DAAD offer offers a “Postdoctoral Researchers’ 
Networking Tour” for postdocs from molecular bioscience who are interested in job 
opportunities in Germany (academic and non-academic). 
 
The funding includes: 

 a practice orientated and diverse programme to suit the requirements of the 
participants 

 coverage of programme related costs in Germany (accommodation, domestic travel, 
most meals) 

 a lump sum travel allowance if such costs are not borne by a third party. This will also 
be provided if the stay is extended by up to five working days in order to allow for 
additional professional networking.  

The dates are: July 15 2016 (deadline for application) and September 25 to October 1 (Tour). 
 
Detailed information is available at: www.daad.de/postdocnet 


